
NOTICE

DATE: - 15/09/2018


	All the students of 5th semester (A & B Division) are here by informed that they have to remain present on 17th September – 2018 at 09:00 am onwards at below mentioned address for an Industrial Visit.
	All the students have an I-CARD Compulsory and must wear SHOES otherwise they will not allow for visit. 

	
	  H.O.D.
Mech. Engg. Dept.

